
From: PDR Land Use Admin
To: Oliver, Alyson E. - PDR; Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR
Subject: FW: Support ORD. 2023-068
Date: Friday, March 24, 2023 3:52:54 PM

 

From: Charles Yang [mailto:info@email.actionnetwork.org] 
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2023 2:39 PM
To: PDR Land Use Admin <PDRLandUseAdmin@rva.gov>
Subject: Support ORD. 2023-068
 
CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize

the sender's address and know the content is safe.

 

Admin,

Planning Commissioners,

I’m writing in support of ORD 2023-068 and the redevelopment of 3600 Grove Ave. 
The City of Richmond, and the Museum District in particular, is in desperate need of new
housing. Neighborhoods like the Museum District have an extremely low vacancy rate,
making it difficult to impossible for folks to break into the neighborhood or even move within
the neighborhood. The homes proposed at 3600 Grove will help take some of the pressure
off the housing crisis in the area.

Please support ORD. 2023-068 and the addition of new homes to our city.

Charles Yang 
charlesxjyang@gmail.com 
4704 HEARTHSTONE RD 
GLEN ALLEN, Virginia 23059
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